
March 18, 2020

Official Statement

2020 FIM ASIA ROAD RACING CHAMPIONSHIP AUSTRALIAN ROUND POSTPONED

In response to the rapidly developing global health concerns related to the COVID@19
(Coronavirus), the 2020 FIM Asia Road Racing Championship advises its partners, teams, riders,
officials and fans that Round 2 at The Bend Motorsport Park, originally scheduled for May 9 to
10, will be postponed.

Two Wheels Motor Racing is working closely with the The Bend Motorsport Park, the
Australian Superbike Championship (ASBK) and the FIM Asia to find a suitable alternate date to
make the double@header happen.

The new date, as well as the amended 2020 calendar will be announced within the next few
weeks. Stay tuned!


